
 
 

 

 

 

May 10, 2021 

 

Dear Enrolled and Prospective Nursing Students: 

 

 

This letter is formal notification of the action taken by the Accreditation Commission for 

Education in Nursing (ACEN) at its meeting in March 2021. The Board of Commissioners 

granted continuing accreditation to the associate nursing program and scheduled the next 

evaluation visit for Fall 2028. 

 

Announcement 
 

In alignment with ACEN Policy #9 Disclosure of Information about an Accredited Program 

you are being communicated the following information that will be available to all of our students 

and the public: 

 

The Associate nursing program at Community College of Allegheny County 

(CCAC)  located in Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania  is accredited by the: Accreditation 

Commission for Education in Nursing (ACEN), 3390 Peachtree Road NE, Suite 

1400 Atlanta, GA 30326, (404) 975-5000. 

 

The most recent accreditation decision made by the ACEN Board of Commissioners 

for the Associate nursing program is Continuing Accreditation. 

 

View the public information disclosed by the ACEN regarding this program at 

http://www.acenursing.us/accreditedprograms/programSearch.htm 

       
 

If you have questions regarding this communication you may contact me at 412-237-3089 or 

kmayle@ccac.edu. 

Kathy Mayle 

 

 

Community College of Allegheny County 

Dean of Nursing    
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